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Dear VigiFlow user 

VigiFlow is updated with some additional features: 

• MedDRA searches are now non-sensitive to accents. This means that the search on e.g. 

‘vómitos’ and ‘vomitos’ will give the same result: 
 

 
 

• A scroll bar is added to the ‘Delegate to’ function on the data entry page 

• Additions and updates have been done to Portuguese and Russian translations 

• Minor changes in handling of numeric fields  

 

In addition, the ‘Save’ button is now locked after clicking on it. This is to prevent the issue that 
double clicks could previously result in duplications of the saved report. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact vigibase@who-umc.org  
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